June 2019, Newsletter

Ruskin House School

This month we are going to be turning part of the garden into a teddy bears picnic area, where we will be making lots of delicious food for our teddy bears. We will also be inviting our favourite teddy bears from home into nursery. Father's Day is coming up and we will be celebrating this by talking about all the special people in our lives.



It is hard to believe that we are getting ready for preschoolers to leave us.

It seems like only yesterday that children moved into 'Winter class' where the adventure began! It has been a pleasure for me to be part of your children's tremendous growth this year.

For all our children moving on to new learning experiences, we have organised a Leavers Graduation, this is to ensure that we enjoy our last weeks of fun and learning together.

The Graduation will take place on Saturday 29th 2019 starting at 11.30 for the leavers and followed by a funday for all children, families and friends.



Upcoming Events

Father's Days 16th June 2019

Leavers Graduation & Fun day

Saturday 29 June 2019

Children photo's

Have you given permission for your child to have their photo taken?

Ruskin House School photo session is on Wednesday 12th June. If you have not yet completed a consent form, please see Coral in the office.

Page 1 of 2



- SPF 50 sunscreen to protect the skin against the sun's harmful
- and UV-B (burning) rays
- Perfume free and non-greasy, its photo stable formula contains moisturisers and is also water resistance

The nursery has purchased the product on the left which meets the guidelines of EU regulations for UV-A protection 5-star rating

SPF Factor 50

Blocks 98% of all UVB Rays

However, if you do not wish for your child to use our sun cream. Please inform your child's Key person and remember to bring in a sun blocker.

Thank you









Resources

We are frequently searching for ways to become more effective indoors and outdoors in order to improve the quality of our teaching. Therefore, with your help if you have any unwanted handbags, scarves, hats, glasses or shoes. These resources will enlighten, motivate and direct your child in their ongoing quest to improve their learning and development.



Ruskin House monthly Coffee Mornings with a difference

All our parents are invited to attend our regular coffee morning which give you all an opportunity to meet and share information with other parents

Our coffee mornings will be held on every last Friday of the month.

Page 2 of 2